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In an effort to continue to develop cooperation between gas utility and construction code 
enforcement inspectors, the Department of Community Affairs feels that inspection 
stickers for gas piping systems should be placed in a uniform location. This can eliminate 
voiced complaints from construction code enforcement inspectors that gas companies 
often supply gas before the system has been approved, and conversely from utility 
inspectors that the inspection sticker (approved or disapproved) cannot be found. 
 
Therefore, the Department is recommending that construction code inspectors place the 
gas piping inspection sticker on the stub out to the gas meter location. 


